G2 Business Meeting

- Meeting opened with the Serenity Prayer.

Chairperson:

- Tim H. did a great job filling in for Tim S.
- Meeting minutes and agenda are posted on the District website: d34a51.com. A hard copy is available in the notebook at the front of the room

Reports:

GSR Report (Jasen H.)

- Donnie is the Alternate GSR and filled in for Jasen at the District meeting.
- The Triangle Alano Club (TAC) will be moving to Buck Jones Road in the old Walgreens building on the 26th of August.
 - This is a temporary location, but will be there for approximately 6 months.
- Lots of questions about the Alcathon. The TAC will be open through Christmas at least. The TAC will still host the Alcathon at the Buck Jones location.
- The District will be hosting a picnic at Lake Wheeler Park, flyers will be available soon. They are using the surplus money from last month's budget to fund this.
- The District will be holding a Workshop in Garner. The Area chairs for Grapevine, CPC/PI will be speaking. Donnie will have more information when it is available.
- District meetings are no longer on Zoom; GSRs have to be there in person going forward.

Treasurer Report (Susan D.)

- Susan not here, alternate not here today.
- Susan usually puts the report in the notebook.

Intergroup Report (Rob N.)

- Intergroup is doing ok financially, more money is coming in than going out.
- Still looking for people to rent out space at Intergroup for meetings.
- Intergroup is well represented by individual groups.

CPC/PI Report (Carrie)

- Sarah filling in for Carrie.
- The Committee will be providing training on giving presentations to professionals.

H&I (Glenn)

- We took 2 meetings in August.
- All slots have been covered with sign ups and alternates.
- This is great that we have so much participation.
- Upcoming meeting in September at WakeBrook 8pm September 13th. This is the first time we've taken a meeting to WakeBrook.

Speaker Seekers (Arthur and Claudia)

- John M. Speaking last Friday August for the 5:45.
- Barry is the speaker at noon.

Literature (Sarah)

- Sarah is the new Literature Rep.
- Sarah went to Intergroup and purchased pamphlets and books.
- She will be there in the next month to get more literature.

Anniversaries (Mary F.)

• Mary not here. Rose has been helping with the cakes.

Supplies (Rose)

• Things are not available lately due to supply chain issues. (Lemon cookies.)

Old Business:

- Add note to calendar for first 5 days of the month, to send membership list around for people to verify sobriety date and cross names off if you know someone moved or is no longer in the program.
- Reminder about the anniversary chips. A lot of people didn't know we have anniversary chips. More awareness needed; people at the business meeting can help spread the word at meetings.

New Business from the floor:

• Question about the positions and alternate positions. Reminder that there is a list of positions available in the notebook at the front of the room.

- Glenn said people at Morning Meditation at the TAC want to have meeting here in morning. They would be willing to have it under G2 format, or keep their own name.
 - Beth and Jasen both said we've been asked about this before and the Church has said No, that we have enough meetings (15 per week), they do not want to add any more, and not a morning meeting.
 - Also, we don't want another group to use our name.

Next Business Meeting: Saturday, September 17th, 1:15 pm

Closed with the Lord's prayer.